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June 2020 

 

 

Dear Year 6 Teacher and/or Year 6 Parent/Guardian, 

Welcome to the Sir Harry Smith Year 6 Transition Package 2020.  We hope that this package will help to 

answer many of the questions and provide the reassurance that your students may need to know about the 

next step in their educational journey. 

Our Transition Package includes:- 

 A virtual tour of the College 

 A remote welcome assembly from their Head of Year, Mr Cooper 

 Pastoral Activity Pack  

 Expectations, Information and Frequently Asked Questions PowerPoint presentation 

 A tailor-made lesson from every subject area for you to deliver, including a brief overview of the 

teachers within each department.  

 

The OneDrive link to access the package and the suggested timetable is:- 

Year 6 Induction package 

We strongly suggest following the proposed timetable as this should enable a gradual approach to 

introducing our College and expectations, helping students to become familiar with our setting. 

We hope you enjoy using these resources and look forward to welcoming all Year 6 students to Sir Harry 

Smith Community College. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr T Cooper 

Director of Year 7
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